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Monday 29th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s),    
 

Class Photographs – Thursday 16th May 2024 
 

Our school photographer is coming into school on Thursday 16th May to take photographs of classes. 
The photographs will be taken throughout the morning so please ensure your child is on time for 
school that day so that they do not miss their picture. This will not disrupt the Year 6 SATs week – the 
Year 6 class will have their photograph taken last when all tests are finished.  
 
The photographer will also take photographs of the following groups:  
 

- The school football team 
- Year 6 Prefects 
- Play Leaders 

 
 
Please note that all pupils will be required to wear full school uniform, including school shoes. We 
have a limited stock of items of school uniform available to purchase from the school office. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these arrangements, please contact the School Office. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Joanne Lennon  
Headteacher  
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